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The School of Music and Dance of the Consell de Formentera is pleased to report that the
Polyphonic Choir of Formentera performed as part of the ninth Concerto Páscoa Ibérica at the
Festival del Corals de Coimbra in Portugal. Roughly twenty islanders participated in this
prestigious concert at the Igreja de Santa Cruz (Church of Santa Cruz) together with the
Coimbra Teachers' Choir and Choir of Santo Agostinho, two local ensembles.

  

Formentera's singers performed a wide repertoire under the direction of Iranzu Bartolomé and
accompanied by pianist Mar Moreno. More than one hundred singers participated in the festival.
Alejandra Ferrer, vice president and education councillor, congratulated the choir on its
performance and explained, "This event marks a budding fraternal relationship, and next year it
will be Formentera's turn to the host this very fruitful exchange".
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